
 

From: DoJ Civil Justice and Judicial Policy Division 

<DoJCivilJusticeandJudicialPolicyDivision@justice-ni.gov.uk>  

Sent: 28 October 2024 14:59 

Subject: Consultation on the draft planning fees regulations (Northern Ireland) 2024 

 

Good Afternoon 

 

Please see attached link to a consultation which may be of interest to you or your team.  

Consultation on the draft planning fees regulations (Northern Ireland) 2024 | 

Department of Justice 

 

Kind regards 

DoJ Civil Justice and Judicial Policy Division 

 

 

 

 

Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council processes personal information in 

compliance with the Data Protection Act 2018. To learn more, you can review our 

privacy notice at http://www.causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk/footer-
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